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Temagami Lakes Association Board of Directors’ Meeting  

Sept. 1, 2010: 7 PM
   

Minutes


In attendance: Boyd Matchett, David McFarlane, Andrew Healy, Gerry Kluwak, Chip Kittredge, Rob Corcoran, Ted Tichinoff, David Taylor

Absent: Peter Calverley
1. Approval of the agenda.  Moved by Dave Taylor and seconded by Rob Corcoran that the agenda be approved.  Carried.

2. President’s comments.  Out-going president Rob Corcoran thanked all members of the board for their support and work on behalf of all members during the past two years and acknowledged there were still lots of challenges for the organization to address.  It was moved by David Taylor and seconded by Chip Kittredge that the board acknowledge Rob Corcoran’s dedication and hard work to the TLA during his term as President over the last two years.” Carried.
3. Election of President for 2010-2011  

Andrew Healy accepted the nomination as President of the Board after a number of other board members declined the nomination. Andrew’s nomination was moved by Chip Kittredge and seconded by Gerry Kluwak.  There were no further nominations.   Andrew was declared to be President for 2010-2011.
4. Election of First Vice-President 

It was moved by Andrew Healy and seconded by David Taylor that David McFarlane be nominated to the position of First Vice President.  There were no further nominations. David accepted the nomination and was declared to be First Vice-President for 2010-2011.

5. Election of Second Vice-President 

It was moved by David Taylor and seconded by David McFarlane that Ted Tichinoff be nominated for the position of Second Vice-President.  There were no other nominations.  Ted accepted the nomination and was declared to be Second Vice-President for 2010-2011.
6. President’s comments
Andrew thanked the board members for their faith and trust in making him the new president.  He looks forward to the challenges that the next year will bring. Further Andrew requested that all board members review the list of committee chairs required that Peter will distribute and email him in the next week or so with thoughts on what their role might be in the coming year.

7. Other Business:
 1. Due to the familial relationship between the President and the Executive Secretary the issue of conflict of interest was raised and it was agreed that the Board will pursue this issue at a future meeting.  President Andrew Healy stated for the record his conflict of interest would prohibit him from participating in any discussions relative to compensation issues for the Executive Secretary.

2. A letter will be sent to Municipal Council from the President introducing the members of the executive of the TLA for 2010-2011.

8. Motion to adjourn: It was moved by Rob Corcoran and seconded by Ted Tichinoff to adjourn the meeting at 7:40. Carried.
Next meeting date is Sept. 15, 7 PM.

